Dated: 09*" November 2022

NOTICE

The Orientation Programme by The Placement Cell for all the first-year students will
be held on 15™ November, 2022 (Tuesday), 9:30 A.M. onwards in the College
Auditorium. The program aims to introduce the incoming batch to share the team's
vision and experiences, previous years' statistics, working structure and the
procedure to join the team.
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Dr. Neetu Bhattacharya
Convenor

The Placement Cell



